REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA
MINISTER OF ENVIRONMENT
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To: Ms. Patricia Espinosa

Executive Secretary

United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change (UNFCCC)
E-mail: secretariat@unfccc.int

Dear Ms. Patricia Espinosa,

The Ministry of Environment of the Republic of Armenia on behalf of the Government of
Armenia reiterates its commitment to implementation of Paris Agreement on Climate
Change as a Non-Annex | Party to United Nations Framework Convention on Climate
Change (UNFCCC) and a Party to Paris Agreement.

In pursuance of Article 4, paragraph 9 of Paris Agreement, the Ministry of Environment
of the Republic of Armenia has the honor to communicate the updated Armenia’s
Nationally Determined Contributions for 2021-2030 in accordance with decisions 1/CP.21
and 1/CP.24.

The document has passed public hearings and was approved by the Government Decision
N610-L on 22 of April 2021.

The Ministry of Environment of the Republic of Armenia avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the UNFCCC Secretariat the assurances of its high consideration.

Enclosed is the English version of the above-mentioned Decision.

Sincerely,
Acting Minister

Romanos Petrosyan

International Cooperation Department
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